
 

  

 

October 2019 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

TICKETS ARE NOW ON SALE 

 

Tuesday 19th – Saturday 23rd November 

CGH 7.00pm (doors open 6.30pm) 

Unallocated tiered seating 

Book your tickets at yourboxoffice.co.uk 
 
Following in the tradition of full-scale musicals that has seen us staging Evita, West Side 
Story, School of Rock and Sister Act (to name but a few), rehearsals are now well underway 
for this year’s show. For the uninitiated, WE WILL ROCK YOU is the epic tale of a quest for 
freedom, set in a dystopian future where the magic of rock music is being suppressed by evil 
forces. With a script by Ben Elton and featuring the legendary music of QUEEN, this show is 
“guaranteed to blow your mind!” 
 

ACCESS ARRANGEMENTS 
Unallocated tiered seating provides a better view than floor level. However, there are 
shallow steps to negotiate. We recommend audience members with limited mobility arrive 
early so that they can sit in the front few rows. On arrival, please speak to the Front of House 
staff who will be happy to help. Wheelchair users are invited to contact Mrs Bray 
(f.bray@staidans.co.uk) prior to purchasing a ticket. Whilst we have done all we can to make 
reasonable adjustments, we are limited for space to one wheelchair user per performance 
and may be unable to accommodate you on the night without prior notice. 
 
TIMINGS:  
18:15 Wheelchair users / Limited Mobility access 
18:30 Auditorium opens  
19:00 Performance begins 
21:30 Performance ends (approx) 
 
  

https://yourboxoffice.co.uk/st-aidans-church-of-england-high-school/623-we-will-rock-you-schools-edition


 

  

 

TICKET PURCHASES 

www.yourboxoffice.co.uk 

 
 
ADULTS:  £13.50 
CONCESSIONS: £10 
 

1. All ticket purchases should be made through www.yourboxoffice.co.uk 

 
2. Search for St Aidan’s We Will Rock You.  

 

3. Click on your chosen performance to proceed with a booking. 

 

4. Choose full or concession tickets as applicable; amend number of tickets as 

appropriate and click on Add to Order. Repeat this step until the correct number of 

tickets have been requested. Tickets can be unselected if you have made an error. 

 

5. Click on Proceed to Checkout once you are happy your order is correct.  

Please be aware that the School is unable to accommodate any cancellations, refunds 

or changes to tickets once these have been ordered. 

 

6. The system will show your receipt when the transaction has completed. A copy of this 

+ your e-ticket will be emailed to your email address. Please remember to check your 

Junk email folder if you do not receive the email confirmations. 

 

7. If you do not receive email confirmation of your ticket purchases to validate the 

transaction, the transaction was not completed and the seats have not been secured.  

 

8. Please ensure you bring printed copies of your tickets or have access to your e-ticket 

via a mobile device in order to gain admittance to the performance. 

 

http://www.yourboxoffice.co.uk/events
https://yourboxoffice.co.uk/st-aidans-church-of-england-high-school/623-we-will-rock-you-schools-edition

